



University of Alberta Students' Union

**ABORIGINAL
RELATIONS &
RECONCILIATION
COMMITTEE
(ARRC)**

**15 October 2021
4:00pm
Google Meet**

We would like to respectfully acknowledge that our University and our Students' Union are located on Treaty 6 Territory. We are grateful to be on Cree, Dene, Sauleaux, Métis, Blackfoot, and Nakota Sioux territory; specifically the ancestral space of the Papaschase Cree.

These Nations are our family, friends, faculty, staff, students, and peers. As members of the University of Alberta Students' Union we honour the nation-to-nation treaty relationship. We aspire for our learning, research, teaching, and governance to acknowledge and work towards the decolonization of Indigenous knowledges and traditions.

ATTENDANCE

| NAME | PROXY | PRESENT |
|---------------------------------|-------|---------|
| Simran Dhillon | | Y |
| Christopher Beasley | | Y |
| Serena Manansala Yabut | | N |
| Latiya Northwest | | Y |
| Shailley Peacock | | N |
| Danielle Lapatack | | N |
| Talia Dixon | | Y |
| Majlija Moyan | | Y |
| Vaughn Beaulieu Mercredi, chair | | Y |
| Julia Viloso | | N/A |
| Courtney Graham | | N/A |
| Thomas Banks | | N/A |

MINUTES (ARRC 2021-04)

2021-04/1

INTRODUCTION

2021-04/1a

Call to Order

Meeting called to order at 4:00pm.

2021-04/1b

Approval of Agenda

VILLOSO/BEASLEY MOVED to approve the agenda.

CARRIED

2021-04/1c

Approval of Minutes

BEASLEY/VILLOSO MOVED to approve the minutes of last meeting.

CARRIED

2021-04/1d

Chair's Business

2021-04/2

QUESTION/DISCUSSION PERIOD

2021-04/3

COMMITTEE BUSINESS

2021-04/3a

ARRC Recommendations Delegation

MERCREDI: Requested that the Committee identify the recommendations they want to work on in the WhatsApp in advance of next meeting.

2021-04/3b

Residential Memorial Victims Display Quad

VILLOSO: Proposed purchasing materials to replicate the Augustana Memorial in Main Quad. Noted that she is in the process of planning arrangements.

MERCREDI: Noted that it will be the responsibility of ARRC to determine when the event occurs. Recognised that the flags can be reused in future years. Noted that the Committee will have to consult an Elder to determine the most appropriate location of the installation.

2021-04/3c

Infographic Project Event

MERCREDI: Noted that, in past, there was an ARRC-ASC pathfinding document created but its content remains to be turned into an infographic.

MOYAN: Proposed that the Committee make the graphics via Canva.

MERCREDI: Suggested that it will be most appropriate for Marketing to handle the infographic creation.

BEASLEY: Noted that the Committee needs to confirm with Marketing. Clarified that the infographic could also promote engagement in ASC elections.

2021-04/4

ADJOURNMENT

MERCREDI: Adjourned the meeting at 4:21pm.